NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF KINGSTON. TENNESSEE

The Kingston City Council will hold a public hearing at 6 p.m.
on Tuesday, March 11, 2025 on the second floor of the Kingston
City Hall, 900 Waterford Place. The purpose of the hearing will
be to receive comments from the public regarding proposed
Budget Amendment Ordinance(s) 25-02-11-01 and 25-02-11-02
The proposed ordinance(s) are available for public inspection at
the office of the City Manager, second floor of the Kingston
City Hall.




